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COMMUNICATIONS ..... Samething new has been added this year to our league...our new
newsletter ‘THE DIRECT KICK'. We will be camunicating regularly with vou through
this medium,

TRY-QUTS.....Try-outs are scheduled for Saturday, July 30, 1983, All players moving
into a new division, all new players to the league, and players changing teams must
try-out or may not be assigned to a team.

OPENING DAY.....Opening day is scheduled for Saturday, August 20, 1983,

COACHES CLINIC.....Think we have convinced Roger Groleau to run another outstanding
codaches clinic this vear, :

SPORTS MEDICINE CLINIC.....Yes!,..we are planning Gnother city wide sports medicine
clinic for coaches and interested parents. Details will appear in a future issue
of 'DIRECT KICK',

- MOTHERS GET IN SHAPE..... Looks like Pappy’s Pizza will be-sponsoring another Mothers’
tean to take on their arch rivals...the mothers fram the Manchester South Soccer
League. Interested ladies should contact: Pat Bouchard, Ginny Pappas, Cathy Turgeon,
or Barbara DiVenuti.

PLAYER’S DANCE.....We are tentatively Dlanning a Free Player’s Dance this fall for
at least the Intermediate and Senior Division., We will have more information for
you in future issues of our newsletter,

COMPLAINT DEPARTMENT..... Our President, Dave Pearson will be happy to discuss any
problems or questions you may have., Dave can be reached at 625-8231, Dave will
see that our Vice-President, Randy Gauthier gets all messages.

REGISTRATIONS..... Pat Bouchard, Secretary is hondling_qll registrations this vear.
[f you have any questions you can reach Pat at 623-1422 or write her ¢/o0 63 Hilton St.,
Manchester, NH 03104,

MONEY, MONEY, MONEY.....Our new Treasurer is Al Francoeur (622-7209). Still make

checks payable to ‘Manchester East Soccer League’, but send them c/o Al at 56 Hume St.,
Manchester, NH 03104




